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WHAT: New Cement Equipment Installed Within Staging Site 

WHERE: W. 29th Street near 12th Avenue  

WHEN: As soon as October 14, 2025 
In place for the duration of construction through 2029 

GDC’s contractor will install the first two of six cement silos within the construction work area on 
W. 29th Street between 11th Avenue and 12th Avenue. The contractor will use this equipment as 
part of the slurry wall construction which will support the tunnel access shaft. Passersby will see 
the silos, which will be 34 feet tall, above a 10-foot construction fence. Four additional silos will 
be installed in the coming months as part of the jet grouting operation which will strengthen the 
ground under Manhattan. 
 
Cement delivery trucks will approach the westbound portion of W. 29th Street that is closed to 
through traffic and will then use a hose to connect to a silo. To minimize dust, transfer hoses are 
sealed and have built-in filters. To minimize noise, silo pumping activities will only occur when 
trucks are on site filling the silos. All cement trucks will exit westbound onto northbound 12th 
Avenue through a designated gate. 
 

 
 

24/7 Hotline: 800-239-9497 Email: ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org  
 

Project Overview: www.gatewayprogram.org 
 

 

 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

mailto:ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org
http://www.gatewayprogram.org/

